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Our school’s annual social event that
always creates a fun competitive
atmosphere, took place on February 3rd
at Twyford Secondary School. The event
was accompanied by delicious food and
great company. The Parents’ Committee
presented an array of scrumptious dishes
and made sure that everyone was catered
for. The questions were prepared by Mr
Hratch Tokatlian and the quiz was led by
Mrs Ani King-Underwood. A special thank
you goes to all involved in organising our
popular Quiz Night.
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As per tradition, on the 11t February
2018, the Feast of Vartanantz was
commemorated at school as the Battle of
Avarayr is noted for being one of the
most significant battles in the Armenian
History. The headteacher welcomed the
parents and guests who came to
celebrate the event with us. Then, Mrs
Lena Kulkhanjian spoke about the
events that led to the Battle of Avarayr
in 451 A.D and its religious and
nationalistic importance. Then pupils of
all ages sang and recited poems to
glorify our national hero and this sacred
battle. At the end, the year 8 pupils led
an interactive quiz that they had
prepared with their teacher Mrs
Hranoush Atanossian and created a
competitive atmosphere. Pupils who
answered the questions correctly were
rewarded with gifts.
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On Sunday 4th March 2018 Fr. Shnork
Bagdassarian, Pastor of St Sarkis
Armenian Church, visited Kevork Tahta
Armenian Community Sunday School
and presided over the Morning Assembly.
Fr Shnork conducted a short church
service with active participation of school
children. It was a joy to see the school’s
pupils singing Armenian Liturgical hymns
and reciting prayers in Armenian. During
the short homily Fr Shnork explained the
meaning of Great Lent and taught the
children the importance of prayer and
being kind to each other.

Then, Fr Shnork ran a small discussion
group with some parents and school

governors.

The topic of discussion was about the
Great Lent, fasting and its spiritual
significance. This session, which lasted
just over 30 minutes, was based on
chapter 6 of Mathew's Gospel. Fr Shnork
stated that fasting alone does not offer
any spiritual fulfilment. It should be
accompanied by prayer and good deeds.
‘Fasting, prayer and good deeds are the
three pillars of spiritual fulfilment as the
basis of our Lenten preparation for Easter’,
he said.

The lively discussion was very interesting,
educational and highly recommended. It
was completed by some questions and
answers.

T

T




Solikp

Uju wwph quptwbt tpypopy Yhpulh opp,
dwpwnh 11-ht Qlunpg Fuhpuyut
Yhpwlopju Uqqujhtt Jupdupwunid tpkght
dwyptiph opp: Upwljkpunubpp wuwnpwuwnk) thu
pwbwunbnénipniuubp duypkph opduw wnh-
pny U pwpdp Swihwhwpnipnibubph ubppn
hunudp-junidp wpunwuwbtghi: Pnnp wpunw-
unijwsd  pwbwunbnsmpnitutpp  qlntkghly
Eht, vwluyt wybih pungp tht husnud dbp
wowltpnutph  onipptphg: Niunigsnihh
wnhl.dtlyw  Ukpuhujmtt hp hmqhg

pidwjut  wpunwuwbinipyudp  tkpluyugptg
NMwpniyp Uliuljh «Unp Qbnphpp»
pwbwuwnbtnénipiniup:

Opdu Ytponid  Jhdwlwhwunipnit  wg-
Jwugdtg ponp kpu dwypbph hwdwp b
niunigsnihh Guyuuk Zwlnpjutip Uh qbinkghly
ugkp unwuguy Jhdwljujwinipjui
wnnniupnid:

ko 5

Uwypkph Op

On March 4th) K Tahta Community Sunday
School celebrated Mother’s Day with a
special morning assembly where the pupils
recited heartfelt poems for their mothers.
Mrs Jenia also recited Paruyr Sevak’s Mor
Dzerkere (Mother’s Hands) poem that
moved everyone profoundly. There was
also a prize draw for all the mothers
present and one lucky winner received a
nice gift.
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On March 11th and18th the
final exams for the leavers
took place at school. Pupils
from the Western and
Eastern Armenian classes,
took the exams seriously
and participated in the
reading comprehension,
written and oral exams
prepared by Mrs Silva
Shamassian who also
invigilated the exams with
Dr Karnik Tarverdi and
Mrs Ruzanna Tatulian.
Results will follow.




ko 6
Unipp Quunhly

Unjit  prwlwth Uwpwnh 18-ht  wiwpuikg
Jupdwpwih Yppwlwi Gpypnpn Epwdubwlp:
Updwljnipnhg wnwy Jupdwpwih hnqupwp-
Aniubipp, ntunighsubpp, wowlkpunubtpt nt hpkug
ptwnwthpubpp, Jupdupwith pupkjudubpp wnhpe
nitubgutt hwunhwybnt b dhwuht motknt Shuniu
£phunnuh Swpmplwl wolip Unipp Quunhlyp:
Jupdwpwuh sunnujub jutdtwjunidpp hisyku
wdtt wwph, bEpwdubwlyh wju Jbpohtt  opp,
Qunjuljut woukph wnpht  wwwpwuwnk] bp
qlintghl whwlulwubp:

Ounnutpp bt wygbniubpp dbks nipuwpumpbudp
qutght juwudtwpidph wwunpwurmiws wiwb-
nujut wuwulwubtpp, hul Jhdwlwhunh wnndu
qunnubtphg pwfununnpubpp pwhbghtt  gnkghl
tkputp:

Qtnpg Pwhpwbwb Jupdupwih Uks ptwnwthpp
pupdp  wpudwnpnipbwdp  hpwdbon wnikg
nunpnght, woukjnt Unipp Quunhyp:

Solikp

On the last day of the Spring Term, March
18th) the pupils and their families as well
as the teachers and all present had a
pleasant Easter Celebration with tasty
food and lots of Easter related surprises
and tombola organised by the Parents’
Association. Everyone left school with
high spirit in anticipation of an enjoyable
Easter break.
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Quithuwt punphwljwniphtl,
Dear parent/guardian and supporter,

2018 marks the 40t anniversary of K. Tahta Armenian Community Sunday School, to
celebrate this important milestone, we are organising a gala evening of dinner and dance,
and performance on the 13rd October 2018 (details to follow).

We are also producing a booklet for complimentary distribution on the evening. That is
now open for purchase for those who wish to advertise their business or simply give their
messages, see below for details:

Booklet size: AS

Print: Colour

Full page: £60

Half page: £35

Closing date: 20t May 2018

Please email your business logo/message in PDF format with your preferred size to:

Lena Kulkhanjian; Email: lena-k@hotmail.co.uk

We require advance payment (online bank transfer, cheque or cash) to confirm your
registration!

Bank Details: Santander, Sort Code 090666, Account Number 43610192 (please quote
reference “40T™ BOOKLET”)

Cheques payable to: K. Tahta Armenian Community Sunday School

Send to: Garo Karabeyekian, 3 Harewood Road, Syon Park, London TW7 SHB

Cash: Acceptable at school

The deadline for messages is 20th May.

We appreciate your ongoing support!

Kind regards,
K. Tahta Armenian Community Sunday School's
Headteacher and Governing Body
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2017-2018 Swupbkopowt

Unwghtt Gowdutwy 10 Ukujun. 2017 - 10 HhYw. 2017
Term I 10 September 2017 — 10 December 2017

10 Utkwunkdptp
10 September

dhpudnin
Back to school

15 Znlubkdpkp
15 October

Otunnuljut Cunhwinip dnnny
Parents’ Meeting

22 Znljnbdphp
22 October

Uowljnjph On - Bupguuiisug Sou
Culture Day

29 Znluntdphp
29 October

Updwljnipy
Half-Term Break

10 YEjunbdpkp
10 December

‘Lnp Swpniwyg Zuinku
New Year’s Celebration

Bpypnpn Enwdubwy) 7 8niiniwp 2018 — 18 Uwipwn 2018
Term II 7 January 2018 — 18 March 2018

03 dtwnpniwp
03 February

Cunhwunip Ghwnkjhputpnt Upgnid
Quiz Night

11 Ohwnpniwup
11 February

Juwpnutwug Sot
St Vartan’s Day

18 OEwnpniwp
18 February

Updwljnipy
Half-Term Break

11 Uwupun
11 March

Uwjpbkpnt Op
Mothers’ Day

18 Uwipwn
18 March

Quunljniuy Zwbnku
Easter Celebration

Bppnpn Gnudubwly 15 Uwphy 2018 — 8 8nijhu 2018
Term III 15 April 2018 — 8 July 2018

6 Uwjhu
6 May

Uowjkpnnujutt ghwnbjhputpnt dpgnid
Quiz for students

20 Uwjhu
20 May

Uwpquijut Op
Sports’ Day

27 Uwyhu
27 May

Updwlnipy
Half-Term Break

24 8niuhu
24 June

Twonwhwuntu
School BBQ

8 8n1 hu
8 July

Udwbtpoh Zutinku
End of Year Assembly
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